September 7, 2021

Charles and Deanna Akre

PO Box 66

Washington, Va. 22747

To: Debbie Donehey Chairperson, Rappahannock Board of Supervisors

All Members of the Board of Supervisors and Broadband Authority of Rappahannock county Va.

Dear Debbie et al:

As we discussed today my family is hereby offering to guarantee up to \$3.5 million dollars towards

The complete roll-out of broadband to all unserved residents of the county who wishes to be "wired"

This guarantee has no specific qualifications other than the requirement that the BOS and Authority approves the "regional" proposal from All Points Broadband.

To be clear, neither I nor members of my family has any economic interest in APB.

Sincerely,

Chuck Akre and family